
FRASER POWER SQUADRON 

General Meeting held May 30, 1966 at the New Quilchena Golf Club, 2000 hours. 

20 Member present. 

Minutes of last General Meeting accepted as read, moved by P/Cmdr. Curran, Seconded by Lt. Cmdr. 
Siegmund. Carried. 

P/Cmdr. Watts reported that new bent propeller trophy named Pleasure Bent was won by Cmdr. Tony Paiger at 
the Graduation Party, April 29, 1966. 

Treasurer 1st Lt. Norton reported that the Bank Balance at the end of the fiscal year was $751.75 and the 
balance as of May 29th after the Graduation Party was paid for is $499.90. Moved that Treasurer's Report be 
accepted Lt. Norton and Seconded P/Cmdr. Watts, Carried. 

Past Cmdr. Watts asked that any ideas for radio weather reports be forwarded to him to be incorporated in a 
report to the safety council. 

P/Cmdr. Watts reported on the Pacific Mainland District Council Meeting, he reported that there are now fifteen 
squadrons in B.C. but that the inland squadrons of Kelowna and Penticton will split off to form the Pacific Inland 
District.  Sechelt ls now in the process of forming a squadron. The main report on teaching is that the “Aids to 
Navigation” should be stressed more.

Moved by Lt. Couch, Seconded P/Cmdr. Curran, Carried, that a Loan of $100.00 be forwarded to H.Q. in 
Toronto to help with their new building expenses. 

New officers sworn in by Cmdr. Paiger - Lt. M.W. Smith, Lt. E.V.B. Fullerton, Lt. A.C. MacNeill. 

New members sworn in by Cmdr. Paiger - F.W. Trant, A.D. Russell, R.J. Oborne. 

All officers were introduced by name and position. 

Moved by Cmdr. Paiger, Seconded P/Cmdr. Watts, Carried, that Richmond Yacht Club be approached in the 
matter of holding some of Fraser Power Squadron meetings on their club premises. Executive to bring in a 
recommendation on this subject at our fall meeting. 

Moved by Cmdr. Paiger, Seconded Lt. Smith, Carried, that meeting be adjourned. 


